
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of pupils/students in Years 11 and 12 

 
 

21st November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Operation Wallacea 
 

If you were not able to make the Teams meeting on Monday regarding our proposed trip to South Africa 
2025 with Operation Wallacea, please find a copy of the meeting here . 
 
Please note the following: 

• The estimated cost of the trip is £3620 
• A non-refundable deposit of £200 is due by 1st Feb 2024 
• A letter giving details of the payment plan will follow shortly 
• Students must be enrolled at Saint Cecilia’s to be able to go on the trip 
• Other trips are likely to be offered over the next 18 months including: 

 A ski trip in February 2025 – estimated cost £1400 
 A trip to Iceland in October 2024 – estimated cost £1400 
 Music tour July 2025 – estimated cost £700 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Paul Bishop 
Assistant Headteacher and Director of Sixth Form 
 

https://opwall-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/p/helen_clark/EXzFfEF6UvxEoI-5qQbCUTUBspXKCmu0Ox0TKx934AmeVg?nav=eyJyZWZlcnJhbEluZm8iOnsicmVmZXJyYWxBcHAiOiJPbmVEcml2ZUZvckJ1c2luZXNzIiwicmVmZXJyYWxBcHBQbGF0Zm9ybSI6IldlYiIsInJlZmVycmFsTW9kZSI6InZpZXciLCJyZWZlcnJhbFZpZXciOiJNeUZpbGVzTGlua0RpcmVjdCJ9fQ&e=XP9TJc

